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Business Services Office 

 
Date: November 26, 2012 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent    
   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Summer Tax Collection Resolution for 2013 
 

The Board of Education is required annually to approve a resolution requesting 
our local municipalities to perform a summer tax collection for local school property 
taxes. The local governments have been cooperative in the past years in doing so. 

 
I have recommend that we continue our long-standing practice and request 50% 
summer tax collection, with the remaining 50% of the taxes to be collected in the 
winter.  This is much needed to meet our cash requirements as we wait for our 
state funding.  Please place this item on the Finance Committee agenda for 
December 3, 2012. 
 
As always, please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
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